
 

 

 

  

         
            

       
 

 

 
 

 

STORM SUMMARY 2-16-23 

 
 

                                   

Winter storm warning Rockford through Lake County with a winter weather 

advisory for the remainder of the area. Precipitation began early morning on the 

16th so crews were dispatched for presalting the night prior to ensure conditions 

were safe at the start of the work day. Precipitation fell mostly as snow 

Rockford to Waukegan with mixed rain, sleet and some freezing rain and snow 

which changed to mostly snow late afternoon and evening before ending just 

pror to midnight. Amounts ranged from 3-5.5” in warning areas. There was ice 

accumulations as well. Crews were servicing sites starting the night of the 15th 

until early morning on the 17th as this was a long duration event during a work 

day.  O’Hare officially had 2.0” snow, Romeoville 0.8”, MDW 1.4” and  

Rockford 3.6”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VIP Property Maintenance 847-760-5080/Tecza Landscape Group 847-742-3320 

 

 

 


